
STEREO AM 

WVLK 
radio59 

December 26, 1995 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

I am happy and pleased to verify your reception of WVLK 
on 12/18/95 between 2:30 am and 2:58:551EST). 

As I told you on the telephone, your report has been the 
most satisfying of any report I've ever received. 

Thank you again and continued success in 1996. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Devine 
WVLK Chief Engineer 
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